
 

Happy September-
Birthday’s 

September 

from the Director’s Desk 
 Welcome to all of our students and families, old and new!  We are all so very happy 
and excited to welcome back our old friends and say hello to so many new ones.  Each 
month you will receive a newsletter from the Director.  This will be to let you know what 
we’ve been doing, what events are coming up and any other important information.   
 My name is Patti Lucas and this is my 6th year as Director of St. James Preschool.  
Before becoming director, I was the Assistant Director  for 5 years and one of the 4 year 
old teachers before that.  I started working here in 2002 and feel so blessed to have such a 
wonderful job and staff that I look forward to each and every day!  I have been married to 
my husband Mike for 34 years and we have two daughters, one is an Air Force Pilot and 
one is in the management program with Enterprise.  Our family has been members of St. 
James for 26 years! 
 This year I am hoping to introduce a couple new classes for the older preschoolers.  
One will be nature inspired learning and the other will be about eating healthy.   
 Also this year, on our main bulletin board across from the kitchen will be 
our Star Students and Birthdays of the month.  Check it out! 
 I am looking forward to a great year filled with lots of learning, giggles,     
and love!  Once again, welcome! 
     Patti 

Reminders 
 Tuesdays will be P.E. for all classes.  

Please make sure your child has on 
P.E. shoes.   

Upcoming Events 
 No Preschool….September 2nd 
 Pasta Fundraiser...Sept. 3-17 
 Library Days… Sept 10th-11th 
 Bookbag Blessings Church Service…17th 
 Scholastic Book orders due September 19th 
 Fall Break-No Preschool…..Sept. 23rd-27th 

Gabriel (3’s) Sept. 12th 

Hannah (4’s)- Sept 12th 

Attix (3’s)-Sept. 17th 

Thomas (2’s)-Sept. 21st 

Gabrielle (4’s) - Sept. 23rd 

Luke (4’s) - Sept 27th 
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